
CONNECTING PEOPLE 

 
AND EACH OTHER 

June 19, 2022 



SUNDAY, JUNE 26th 
6PM, B3 AUDITORIUM 



As most of you are aware we are remodeling our auditorium. 
We knew going into the project that prices could increase, 
and supply issues could arise. We mentioned in our original 
town hall meeting that if that occurred, we would ask folks to 
consider donating to purchase chairs. We have worked ex-
tremely hard to keep expenses down and have kept many 
items under budget, but wood and the price of chairs have in-
creased significantly. We do not want to compromise on the 
quality and comfort of chairs so we are asking if you would 
consider donating toward the purchase of chairs. If each fam-
ily donated enough to cover the number of chairs that their 
family requires it would significantly offset this budget item.  
 
The price of each chair is $115. A couple could donate $230. A 
family of four - $460. Some of you might want to purchase an 
entire row at $920. Others may be able to give more and oth-
ers less. Any amount will make a difference. We ask that you 
pray and if God leads you to give above your regular offering, 
designate your check for chairs or mark it electronically if 
you do online giving.  
 
There is a sample chair up front near the elevator if you 
would like to try it out. 
 
 
 
 
 



YOU’RE INVITED  
CHILDREN AGES PREK-5th 

KICK-OFF THIS SUNDAY!  JUNE 19, 3-5PM 

Mitzi Callahan, Children’s Director 
mitzi@burningbushbaptist.net 



JUNE CALENDAR 
 

 
20th - After VBS Road Trip to Chickamauga (8th & up who help with VBS) 
 
21st - After VBS Road Trip to Cardboard Hill (8th & up who help with VBS) 
 
22nd - Color Wars: Let’s get messy! Church Front Field, 7pm 
 
23rd - New 6th Grade (after VBS): Swim at Sims Pool / Parents will pick up 
at the pool at 3pm 
 
27th - Red Clay Resort: Meet at Church 9:30am/back at 3:30pm/bring $8 
to get in and a sack lunch or money for lunch (6th-12th)/siblings welcome if 
parents bring them 
 
29th - Bible Study & Pool (6th-12th):  
6:30pm at the Church (Cave) / Sims Pool 

 



Wednesday Nights on Summer Break 



HAVE YOU MOVED? 
NEW PHONE NUMBER OR EMAIL 

ADDRESS? 
SEND UPDATED INFORMATION TO:  

info@burningbushbaptist.net 

Please send your announcements/notes for the newsletter to:  
info@burningbushbaptist.net 

Send no later than Thursday mornings. 
 

• Wedding/Bridal/Baby Shower Invitations 
• Thank you notes 
• Events 
 

 

 
* Any graphics that are sent may or may not be used due to space. If some-
thing specific is needed please include detailed information. Graphics will be 
recreated if necessary. 

Our sympathy to Sandra Coulter and family on the passing of Ranny Coulter. 



 

OUR MINISTRIES 

SUNDAY MORNINGS … 
 

9:30AM … 
 

Classic Worship Service - B3 Auditorium 
 

• Nursery 

• B3 Kids Sunday School - 2/3’s to 5th 
grade 

• Youth Bible Study 

• Families w/Master Work Connect 
     Room 300 
     Teachers - Jason Byrd/David Gibson 

• Ladies of Faith Sunday School Class 
Room 109 / Teacher - Carol Hacherl 

• Young Families Connect Group 
      Room 110 /Teacher - Brianna Frejosky 
 

 
 

SUNDAY MORNINGS … 
 

10:45AM … 
 

Contemporary Worship Service 
B3 Auditorium 

 
Online Service - www.burningbushbaptist.net 
 

• Nursery 

• B3 Kids Class - 3’s to Pre-K 

• Kids Church (B3 Kids Warehouse) - K-4th 
We encourage 5th graders to go to 

service with parents. 
 

Adult Sunday School Classes: 

• Seekers - Room 200 (over gym) 
     Teacher - Tim Holcomb 

• Believers In Christ Sunday School Class - 
Room 108 

      Teacher - Ken Berg 

• Class of One Accord (Ladies) 
      Room 300 

• Discipleship - Room 110 
      Teacher - Ruth Smith / David Cox 

• Joyful Gleaners Sunday School Class - 
Room 103 
Teachers - Clarence Smith/John Waldon 

 

WEDNESDAY NIGHT ACTIVITIES 
SUNDAY & THURSDAY NIGHT BIBLE STUDIES 

ON SUMMER BREAK! 





The Catoosa Baptist Association and the Northwest Georgia 

Baptist Association are considering merging into one associ-

ation. Reasons for this include: 

 

1. We believe God is in it. We see this in His timing and 

through time spent in prayer and study of His word. 

 

1. It makes financial sense. Right now, the majority of what 

our churches give goes toward necessary expenses and 

payroll with not much left for ministry. By merging, ministry 

money will become available. 

 

1. We are better together. There will be more hands for the 

work, more access to ideas and creativity, more fellowship, 

and more resources to help our churches. 

 

If you have questions or thoughts please ask Pastor Dennis. 


